

Budget Ward Forum

Tuesday, April 11, 2017

140 Borough Drive (Committee Room 3/4) 6:30 - 8:00 pm



Community consultation is a very important part of the TDSB's budget process. Leading up to the April meeting when the Board will vote on the balanced budget plan, Trustees will be holding ward forums to hear feedback from students, parents and the community.

Please join Trustees Parthi Kandavel, David Smith, Manna Wong, Jerry Chadwick and Senior Business Officer Craig Snider at our ward forum on April 11 to discuss the 2017-18 budget and proposed recommendations to balance the budget. All are welcome. We hope students, families and residents from across Scarborough will attend.

Your voice is important.



Parthi Kandavel
Trustee, Ward 18
Scarborough Southwest
416-395-8787
Parthi.Kandavel@tdsb.on.ca



David Smith
Trustee, Ward 19
Scarborough Centre
416-395-8787
David.Smith4@tdsb.on.ca



Manna Wong Trustee, Ward 20 Scarborough-Agincourt 416-395-8787 Manna.Wong@tdsb.on.ca



Jerry Chadwick
Trustee, Ward 22
Scarborough East
416-395-8787
Jerry.Chadwick@tdsb.on.ca



Craig Snider
Senior Business Officer, TDSB
416-395-8469
Craig.Snider@tdsb.on.ca